
 

 

 

 

 

8th January 2018 

Dear Parents 

Your child will be participating in Forest School on a Wednesday morning. They will 

need old, warm clothes and wellies for each session. 

The following children will be in Forest School on: 

Wednesday 21st February 

Wednesday 28th February 

Wednesday 7th March 
Ruby Buckfield 

Millie Conroy 

Sidney Crampin 

Cameron Sames 

Kayla Spooner 

Callum Wells 

Archie Wynne 

Summer Hogg 

Harry Brown 

Cody Cosgrove 

Demi-Rose Currans 

Ashleigh Darville 

Troy Fogg 

Lewis Hayter 

Mason Knight 

Daniel Martin 

Demi Scott 

Roman Sherratt 

Carter Smith 

Lexy Smith 

Stanley Arnold 

Emily Clarke 

Tia Cowper 

Mason Darke 

Ruby Duffield 

Harry McDonald 

Zak Robinson 

Skye Dobbs 

Hope White 

James Clarke 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Cordon, Mrs Gravely, Mrs Abbott and Miss George 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
  Company No. 9154404 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

